

Lochay Transformer Replacement Newsletter

October 2025

The construction of a new substation compound, including building to house indoor equipment as part of SSEN Transmission's 132kV transformer replacement project adjacent to Lochay Power Station continues to make progress.

Safety is always our first priority at SSEN Transmission and with this in mind, we ask that you please remain vigilant of signage or direction around the construction works and do not enter our working areas.

Progress on site

The final cable ducts have been laid, which allowed Global our civils contractor to complete the new access road.

This was a critical part of the project to allow us to move from civils to electrical works.

We are now preparing for the next phase of the project.



Upcoming works

With the cable ducts and new road laid, we move our focus to the electrical phase of the project. By the end of September, we saw the completion of a section of overhead line being diverted underground around the substation also during September we continued assembling the structures and associated parts within the substation along with earthing within the control building and substation. Delivery of the substation standby generator is due in October.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your Community Liaison Manager:

Louise Anderson

Lead Community Liaison Manager SSEN Transmission, 200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3GH

Tel: 01738 341 975

Mobile: +44 (0) 7384 454 233 Email: louise.anderson@sse.com



The project has a dedicated website, please scan the adjacent QR code to be taken to the project website or use the following URL:

ssen-transmission.co.uk/lochay



@ssentransmission



SSETransmission

